
 
Family Stations, Inc.    
301 Maple Street, Suite 2 (POB 286) 
Shenandoah, Iowa 51601 
712.246.5151 (MAIN); jburkhiser@familyradio.org 

 

June 9, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Mass Media Bureau, Audio Service Division 

Attn:  The Honorable Marlene Dortch 

45 L Street NE 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

RE:   K298CK Phoenix, AZ 

 Facility ID #149325 

 

 This letter is to serve as notification that FM Translator Station K298CK, 107.5 MHz at 

Ch. 298 (“Station”), licensed to Phoenix, AZ, by Family Stations, Inc., (“FSI”) has made a change 

in the primary FM station (“Primary Station”) it rebroadcasts, effective June 9, 2023. 

 

In accordance with 47 U.S.C. Section 325(a), ¹ Family Station, Inc. has secured consent to 

rebroadcast FM Broadcast Station KVCP, Phoenix, AZ (Facility ID#47667), 88.3 MHz, at Ch. 202 

via its HD-4 Channel from said facilities’ licensed entity, VCY America, Inc. Documentation of 

this entity’s consent will be retained by FSI in the Station’s Translator Records as is required.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
 

Jennifer D. Burkhiser 

Director of Compliance 

Family Stations, Inc. 

 

cc: Thomas Evans, President, FSI. 

David Shantz, Director of Engineering, FSI.  

Jeffrey Zimmer, Regional Engineer, FSI. 

Robert Branch, Consulting Signal Management, FSI. 

Kathleen Victory, Esq., Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, P.L.C. 

 
* See also Footnote 52 of the Report and Order in MM Docket 88-140, 5 FCC Red 7212, 7245 (1990). 
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